
 

 

Project and Works Notification 

For enquiries, please call 02 4974 2000 

or visit newcastle.nsw.gov.au/landslip 

Upcoming works: Commencing from: 

Russell Road geotechnical 

investigations 

Russell Road, New Lambton 

18th August 2025 

 

To better understand the nature of the reported landslip in the adjacent area, a geotechnical 

investigation is commencing at Russell Road, New Lambton. 

Work will commence on 18th August 2025 from 7am and finish at 5pm. These works will 

occur for approximately 14 days. 

Undertaking the works will have the following impacts: 

• Temporary closure of the parking lane in front of 122-132 Russell Road. 

• Reduced speed limit to 40km/hour in the immediate vicinity of the works area. 

• Localised noise impacts in close proximity to the drilling works.  

Note: The bus stop in front of 126 Russell Road will remain operational and the works will 

not close the footpath. 

Steps that will be taken to reduce the impacts on the community include: 

• Installation of safety barriers between the drilling works and the footpath . 

• Provision of a dedicated traffic controller to assist with safe pedestrian movement. 

• Implementation of a 40km/hour speed limit to Russell Road in the immediate vicinity 

of the works area. 
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Works include: 

• Implementation of traffic control to Russell Road to facilitate ground investigation 

works for the purpose of understanding the geotechnical conditions of the immediate 

area.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding during these works. If you have any 

questions, please contact our Customer Service team on 02 4974 2000. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Ball, Project Manager 
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